
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ruth Mitchell [mailto:r.mitchell@outlook.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 1:13 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: The disgusting abuse of our wonderful river 
 
Please use common sense and listen not only to the people who want to preserve the pristine Buffalo 
River, but think of the economic benefits by having people come to Arkansas from all over the globe to 
enjoy this wonderful natural asset. 
 
Sent from Ruth Mitchell's iPhone 
Sent from Ruth Mitchell's iPhone 
 


